
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As we count down through Advent to the Birth of Christ, we can 

reflect and look back at the successful term we have had.   

It was wonderful to share all of our Christmas Nativities and 

Presentations to an audience, albeit limited.  You still have the 

opportunity to purchase the link via the School Gateway.   

A huge thank you for your continued support and partnership 

with the school; we are unfortunately once again in the midst of a 

surge of Covid cases and possible tightening of restrictions.  If this 

impacts the return of school in any capacity, we will obviously be 

in contact.  

I hope you all have a wonderful peaceful and holy Christmas.  

Best wishes,   

Mrs Keating,  

Head Teacher 

Autumn Term 2021 Newsletter  

Merry Christmas to you and God bless your 
family with peace and joy for the year to 

come. 


